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 Mrs. Kalie Naas--knaas@smsrockets.net--812-431-0831

From the Desk of Mrs. Naas:

This is the last newsletter of the year! I can’t believe our time is almost over in 6th grade.  I hope you 
know how much I have enjoyed having your student this year.  This class will always hold a special 
place in my heart.  Thank you for sharing them with me.  I’m already looking forward to having them in 
7th grade!  We have a very busy last week of school.  Take a minute to look below for very important 
details regarding the last days of school.  

THANK YOU  to Whitney and all our parent volunteers for helping make the Glow Dance a fun memory 
for our kids!  The dance is tonight from 7-9pm at SMS! 

Park Day– Student will be going to the City Park next Wednesday, May 21 from 12:30-2:30.  A bus will 
bring students back to SMS if needed, but you can pick up at the City Park at 2:30.  

Class Shirt– If you ordered one, wear your class shirt on the last day of school! 

Field Day will take place on Thursday, May 22 from 12:30-2:30.  Thank you to Mrs. Lucas for 
organizing such a fun day! Also, a thank you to our awesome parent volunteer. Whitney Hamm!

Talent Show  permission slips were sent home a couple weeks ago.  If your kiddo has a talent to share 
with our school family, please sign and return the slip.  Parents are invited to attend at 9am on Friday, 
May 23.  There are extra forms in the office.  

 

Mark your calendar
May 21-Park Day-after lunch

May 22-Field Day, afternoon

May 23-Moving Up Mass, 8am, (all invited)
           -Talent Show, 9am (all invited)

-Last Day of School-Dismiss@1pm

Religion: Finishing Cabrini Paper 
Science: Finishing volcanoes
Math: Finish Surface Area & Volume of 3D Shapes
Social Studies: Wrapping it up! 
ELA: Have a Great Summer!
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